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1. The Scientific Committee reconfirmed that maintaining and enhancing the WCPFC Tuna Tissue Bank (P35b) is an essential project and recommended the Commission support the work plan and associated budget for 2019, and the work plan and associated indicative budget for 2020-2021.
1. The Scientific Committee agreed to run the process of WCPFC Tuna Tissue Bank (P35b)  reporting in a similar manner to the PTTP (P42) at SC15.
1. The Scientific Committee agreed that that the Secretariat and the Scientific Services Provider should work together to investigate any issues arising from the Nagoya Protocol for the Tuna Tissue Bank and provide advice on this matter to the Commission as appropriate.

